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BAHMAN SOBBI <bsobbi@gmail.com>
Friday, January 22, 2010 7:43 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
forex leverage changes

Dear government representative:

I feel very strongly that the government is trying to have too much control over the foreign exchange
markets. I believe that I, as a trader, should have to right to choose the amount of leverage that is
appropriate for my account size and risk management style. I would not be happy to see leverage
amounts change to 10:1.

Thank-you for your time.

Bahman Aschar Sobbi
S.F.X. Trading Inc.


